
All Local Skateboarders Needed
for Design Ideas for Future

Waynesville Skate Park
All local skate boarders are needed for a design meeting on Tuesday, March 2, at 7 pm at

the Waynesville Recreation Center. This is the opportunity to share your wisdom in helping
create the future Waynesville Skate Park!

Come join California's Spohn Ranch in the design process. Spohn Ranch is the original
builder of the X-Games and has designed over 425 skate parks throughout the country for over
25 years. Their website is www.spohnranch.com

Spohn Ranch will lead the design process for the Waynesville Skate Park by using the
ideas and suggestions of the community skaters. The input received at this meeting will be key
to developing the final design.

For more information please call the Waynesville Recreation Center at 456-2030 or
email recdirector@townofwaynesville.org


